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10 December 1999 
 
 

The Chief Executive 
Productivity Commission 
Architects Inquiry 
LB2 Collins St., East 
MELBOURNE 
VICTORIA 8003 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 I am a registered Architect and I support the view of the Architects 
Board of Western Australia in that it is paramount that registration of Architects is 
retained and that the most appropriate is a Uniform Act across Australia administered 
by local State of Territory Boards. 
 
 While the registration of members of other professions is not being 
considered at present it is possible that the registration of doctors, lawyers, 
accountants, engineers, pharmacists, etc. may not be retained in the future. Heaven 
forbid! 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
(signature) 
 
 
 
 
(This is a typed copy of an printed submission which could not be reproduced clearly 
in an electronic document for publication on the website). 
 


